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PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

With the end of summer our lake level is in good shape at just over 2’ on the Rumsey scale.  With the 

forecast of normal or above average rainfall for this winter we should remain in good shape for the upcoming 

season.  It is always important to keep conservation in mind as water is one of our most important resources 

and weather is not always predictable. 

Our new website and online billing options seem to be catching on.  As more customers use the 

autopay and online payment options, we seem to have less forgotten payments and fewer delinquencies. 

You can also sign up to receive your billing statement electronically instead of through the mail.  It is free to 

use the E-Bill option on our website and it saves us an average of a $1.00 per E-Bill   E-Bills also save us 

substantial postage.  Speaking of postage, we have set the continuation of the annual meeting for June of 

2024.  We will send out new ballots and voting material at that time.  This will save us further unnecessary 

mailings.   

Our State Water Resources grant project for storage tank replacement is moving forward slowly. We 

are still working on permits, environmental, and archeological studies, etc.  We hope to be able to get some 

bids late this year or early next year and have a better idea of where prices are currently and how our funding 

matches.   

          

Craig Stankiewicz 

Craig Stankiewicz 

         President 


